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 HB 2946:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports this bill, which expands definition of "state
agency" for purposes of Oregon transparency website.  These additional bodies, including
"semi-independent state agencies, public universities, and others, should be required to post
their information on the transparency website.
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